
Patricia Bazar Community Volunteer of the Year 
Nominee Application 

In Memory of Patricia Bazar 
1971-2017 

She touched our lives with her love and 
changed our community with her service. 

May we always live up to the truth she showed us— 
that life is rich when we give of ourselves. 

United Way lost a dedicated staff member-Patricia Bazar in January 2017. 

Patricia gave of herself to many organizations and causes and it that willingness to GIVE BACK, not to 
ONE favorite cause but to the COMMUNITY at large that UWENM wants to memorialize. 

When she died she was serving the Clovis Ministerial Alliance as Secretary; was Student of the Month 
chairperson for the El Desayuno Kiwanis; was a member of Clovis Chamber of Commerce 
Ambassadors-she would take personal leave to help with the Music Festival each year; and actively 
served at all events for the Lighthouse Mission as well as brought the men’s program 2 gallons of milk 
per week.  

That is why the United Way Board of Directors has decided to create the “Patricia Bazar- Community 
Volunteer of the Year Award” to recognize the service of individuals who broadly volunteer across our 
community. 

Going forward whenever a person rises to this level of selfless giving, we will honor them 
and Patricia’s memory with this award and make a $500 donation to the local charity of the 
recipient’s choice. 

This award will be given out at the United Way of Eastern New Mexico 
Annual Banquet. 



Patricia Bazar Community Volunteer of the Year 

Nominee Application 

Volunteer’s Name ___________________________________________ ( Mr. Mrs. Ms. Miss ) 

Nominator’s Name ____________________________________________  

Mailing Address ______________________________________________  

City __________________________ State _______ Zip _________  

Cell Phone _______________ Email____________________________________ 

Basic Details about Volunteer  
Employer: ______________________________________________ M / F Age: ________  

Resident of what ENM city: ______________________ How many years living in ENM? ______  

Family _________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for nominating this volunteer!  
Please let us know why you feel this volunteer should be honored. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Attach more pages if necessary 

Please list the organizations where the volunteer gave their time and talents in ENM 

Local Organization # hrs volunteered 

last year  

Years total Supervisor at organization/ 

phone # 

Thank you for your desire to see this Community Volunteer 

honored. Fax 575-769-1416 or Email staff@unitedwayenm.org  


